
 
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Thanksgiving!  The studio will be CLOSED November 27- 30. 
 
All students will be measured for 
their recital costumes in class 
this month.  Costume bills will 
posted to your account in the 
next few weeks and will be due 
on December 30.  Our recital 
theme is SCHOOL DAYS! 
Costumes will be posted once 
they have all been selected by 
our teachers. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Studio West Dance 

Company Snack Stand! 
Our Dance company is selling 
snacks and drinks to raise money 
for their upcoming competition 
season. Everything is $1! Come 
visit the table in the lobby. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

November 2024 
Newsletter 



 
Save the Dates: 

 
 
 

 
 

Saturday December 7: 
 
South Whitehall Township Tree 
and Bridge Lighting at Covered 
Bridge Park! Come see the 
SWDC Company! We have been 
performing at this fun, free, 
festive event for over 12 years! 
 
December 23- January 1: Closed 
for Winter Break 
 
December 30: Costume 
Balances due 
 
 
 
 


